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In February 2002, every public school superintendent in the U.S. received a letter from 
NARTH along with our new pamphlet called "Homosexual Advocacy Groups and
Your School." 

The pamphlet advises educators to encourage teenagers to wait until adulthood to make 
decisions about sexual identity. First, the NARTH pamphlet explains, there is a serious risk 
of mislabeling those youth who are questioning their sexual identity during that critical 
developmental stage. Second, research shows us that the teen years are a dangerous time to 
introduce young men to a hjgh-risk environment. 

The NARTH publication also warns schools about a previous American Psychological 
Association coalition's mailing to them-a pamphlet called "Just the Facts," which omitted 
the facts about risks, while warning schools not to refer homosexually attracted students to 
counselors who will support them in developing their heterosexual potential. 

NARTH's new pamphlet is available to members for bulk distribution. 




